
 

 

DWYER INDUSTRIES, INC. 

P. O. BOX  2603 

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77252-2603 
 

 

Regarding: New web site 

 

 

To all Dwyer Industries customers: 

 

I am happy to announce that we now have a web site up and running. Although all the 

features of the site are functional, it is still a work in progress and I am sure there will 

be improvements to the site in the near future. 

 

I think there are features of the site that you will find beneficial. The Announcements 

page will keep you informed of any new products that we have added to our offering 

and any price changes that are forthcoming. Price sheets in both PDF and Excel format 

can be found on the Price Sheet page. On both the Home page and the Contact Us page 

you can join our mailing list and we will e-mail you any announcements regarding new 

products and price changes. The Links page will have links to the companies that we 

represent. 

 

I know this web site has been a long time coming, but I know the final product will be 

something that will be of benefit to both us and our customers. I hope you do find this 

site both beneficial and at the same time easy to use and navigate. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Stephen Koch 

Vice-President 

Dwyer Industries, Inc. 
 

 

 

 


